
Virtual Presentation for Public Information and Comments  
Route 234-Brentsville Road Interchange Project 

Monday, May 18, 2020 

 

Venue: 

Online at Prince William County Department of Transportation Website 

Prerecording of the presentation will be available for view at the link below 

 

www.pwcgov.org/government/dept/dot/pages/current-road-projects.aspx 

 

 

The Prince William County Department of Transportation invites the public to view a 

prerecording of our Virtual Presentation for Public Information and Comments (VPPIC) and 

learn more about an upcoming project to construct an interchange at the intersections of 

Route 234/Route 234-Business and Route 234/Route 294. Currently, these two intersections 

are approximately 750 feet apart and are both signalized. It is the County’s intention to 

eliminate the at-grade intersection at the Route 234/Route 294 and possibly at the Route 

234/Route 234-Business and replace the signals with grade separation bridges as budget for 

the project would allow.   

The purpose of this virtual presentation is to give the public an opportunity to review the 

project exhibits and features, review a tentative project schedule, and provide valuable 

feedback to the County to assist in the design process of this important project.   

 

Post your written comments at the comments link on the project page between May 18, 

2020 to June 01, 2020 and we will respond to your comments within one business day.  

 


